
4WD-RCRA&FFB 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IV 

345 COURTLAND STREET, N.E. 

ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30365 

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Ms. Laurie A. Boucher, P.E. 
Remedial Project Manager 
Department of the Navy - Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
code 1822 
Norfolk, Virgina 23511-6287 

Dear Ms. Bouchex: 

This letter is to inform you of EPA's receipt of the Draft Final Site 
Assessment (SA) Report for Sites 6, 48, and 69. EPA is currently 
reviewing the Draft RI/FS Project Plans for these sites. In light of 
this, EPA considers the SA Report to be a secondary document. EPA does 
not intend to issue an approval or conduct another review of the SA 
Report. Instead, EPA will focus current efforts on expediting review 
and approval of the Project Plans necessary to complete the RI/FS at 
these three sites. 

If you have any questions concerning these matters, please call me at 
(404) 347-3016. 

sincerely, 

Michelle M. Glenn 
Senior Project Manager 

cc: Jack Butler, NCDEHNR 
George Radford, MCB Camp LejeUne 

Prin tedon Recycled Paper 
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